
STATEMENT TO BE INCLUDED ON THE 2016 SALARY SURVEY 

The statement below will be included on the salary survey sent to ERRS units in October.  The 
salary survey is used by PERAC to determine each unit’s share of the annual appropriation.  The 
salary must be signed by the Chief Executive and the Advisory Council representative of each 
ERRS unit. 

 

We the undersigned certify that the salaries paid to the employees listed herein are true and 
accurate, and that all of the employees listed herein are permanently employed twenty (20) or 
more hours per week in a single position and receive at least $5,000 in wages, or are elected 
officials who earn at least $5,000 in wages and have elected to become a member of the 
retirement system within ninety days after the date of assuming office, and therefore are eligible 
for membership in the retirement system. 


